
 

SFCC – Meeting on 27 March 2018 

 

Report – SFCTrust Liaison Director 

 

1. SFCT Meeting 07 March 

 

The approved minute will be available on the Trust website in about two 

weeks. Meanwhile, here are some notes. 

 

 Hardship Grant/Knockie Trust: A draft concordat on possible joint action 

has been produced. 

 Metal Detectorist: as of 07 March nothing had happened with regard to 

the request to scan the Riverside field. 

 Stratherrick Film Club: A plan to acquire a new projector and also 

replace the screen in the Stratherrick hall is being looked at. 

 Riverside Field: i) Discussions with HRI (architects) on invoices and 

access tendering are continuing. 

                         ii) Alternative access quotations are also being sought. 

        iii) Quotes for mowing/maintenance to be obtained. 

 Broadband: Usage is still growing. 

 Summer Event: Various possibilities are being pursued, with a decision 

to be made soon. 

 BCC – Lower Foyers units: There was an overall discussion on a 

possible lease change. Also, the next (5th of six) grant of £10,000 was 

approved. 

 AOB: i) Foyers bay scrub and tree clearance was discussed. 

         ii) New forms are to be introduced for grant applications. 

 

2. Grants 

 

The next deadline is imminent, following which the usual approval 

procedure will take place. Grants will be formally agreed at the June SFCT 

meeting. 

 

 

 


